
From: Benea, Councillor Teo <Cllr.Teo.Benea@brent.gov.uk>  
Sent: Monday, April 29, 2024 3:54 PM 
To: Business Licence <business.licence@brent.gov.uk>;  
Subject: Re: New premises licence application 31577 - Sudbury 
 

Thanks very much for confirming this. Despite no sale of alcohol being involved, I am 
still worried this will increase anti-social behaviour in the area, being open until 5am 
seems quite unreasonable and we are struggling already with people hanging on the 
streets late night in Sudbury Town. On this basis, I would like to oppose this application. 
 
Kind regards, 
Teo Benea 
Cllr for Sudbury ward 
 


